
 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

             

 

Winterville United Methodist Church  
           The Reverend Dr. Shirley B. Wright, Pastor  

 MAY 2017  

THE  

MESSENGER 

                      Winterville United Methodist Church  
                                        P.O. Box 30, Winterville, GA  30683  

706-742-2445 

www.wintervilleumc.org  

 

The Rev. Dr. Shirley Wright, Pastor   

Email:  shirley.wright@ngumc.net     Cell:   770-548-6391 

 

Kristy Smith,  Church Secretary   

Email:  wumc101@gmail.com 

 

Office hours   

Monday -Thursday 9 AMñ1 PM    Fridayñoffice closed 

REGULAR SCHDULE  
 

Sunday Worship                8:45 AM 
 

                                      11:00 AM 

Childrenõs Sunday School  9:40 AM 

Adult Sunday School         9:45 AM  
               Nursery provided.           Childrenõs Church available.                        

 

Wednesday Nights  

Choir Practice                   7:15 pm 

    STEWARDSHIP  
Sunday 

 General Fund             Attendance  
March 26 $2,871   90 

April 2  $3,965   82 

April 9  $2,589   84 

April 16 $4,293  Tenebrae=25, Good Friday = 26, Sunrise = 85, 11 = 88 

April 23 $1,750   64  

Donation given to the General Budget in  

memory of Mr. Fred Cape  

 By:  United Methodist Women 

 

Donations given to the General Budget in  

memory of Mr. Dick Hayes  

 By:  George & Patsy Chandler 

   THANKS FOR OUR FREEDOM  

     ±9¢9w!bΩ{ !ttw9/L!¢Lhb 5!¸ 

Saturday, May 27, 2017 

10:30 AMτMemorial Worship 

11:00 AMτHodges BBQ Lunch in the banquet hall 

 

COMMUNITY WORSHIP 

PRAYER DAY 

Thursday, May 4 
 

See you at the flagpole @ noon! 

Scholarship Awarded 

Sunday, May 21 during the  

11 AM worship. 

North Georgia Annual Conference  

June 13ñ15 

Classic Center, Athens, GA  



Dear Church Family, 

 I am so proud of all of you!  Not only did you make Lent/Holy Week/Easter won-

derful services of worship, but you also were faithful to our Rise Against Hunger Mission 

project for Lent.  You remember our goal.  Our goal was to raise $2,944.08.  That provides 

10,152 meals at a cost of $.29/meal.  I am happy to announce that you raised the entire 

amount! 

   It is hard for us to imagine the vastness of the problem of hunger around the world.  

Rise Against Hunger estimates that 792.5 million people across the world do not receive 

enough nutrition to lead active, healthy lives.  While you and I have three healthy meals of 

meats and vegetables as well as desserts and snacks, many others have very little to eat in a 

dayôs time! 

   Rise Against Hunger is trying to impact hunger needs by providing emergency sup-

plies of food while also enhancing farming techniques that allow individuals to produce 

more food as well trying to create job opportunities for people unable to produce their own 

food and who therefore need to earn money to buy it.  This week alone Rise Against Hunger 

events packaged 497,664 meals.  They have packaged a total of 319,159,741 and have 

served 74 countries.   

 I am happy that our meal packaging event on May 6 will add 10,152 more meals to 

the total.  Donôt forget that the raising of funds is only part of our effort.  We need 6-10 per-

sons with the capability of unloading bulk bags of food to be at the Fellowship Hall at 9:00 

a.m. on May 6.  Everyone elseðyoung folks and older folks alikeðneed to arrive at 10:00 

a.m. to do the work of dividing large containers of food into individual portions.  Remem-

ber, Christ said, ñWhen you have done it unto one of the least of these my children, you 

have done it unto me!ò 

                                                                                                   In Christ,                                                                                                              

                                                              Shirley 

 

 

The Last Wednesday Night Meal 
til the fall which will be May 24, 

will be covered dish.   

Marigold Breakfast Menu  

6:30 AM  

banquet hall  
 

 $7 a plate includes:  

       Eggs, Sausage, Grits, Biscuits,       

           Pancakes, Juice & Coffee 
 

$2 Sausage Biscuit with coffee or juice  
 

.50 a cup for Coffee or Juice  

                                   Henrietta Tucker 

SPPR: Childrenõs Church Update:. 

 For the past several weeks the SPPR committee has sought volunteers to teach the 

Childrenõs Church Class on Sunday mornings from 11:20 to noon.  Two individuals have       

responded and the SPPR committee will be meeting soon to finalize the details for this         

childrenõs program. 

 From the time that the Wednesday night Faith Kids program concluded last fall, SPPR 

has worked hard to find a program that would interest the children of our church and increase 

participation.  An effort was made to start a childrenõs hand bell choir, but it did not receive any 

support.  It was suggested that SPPR provide a teacher to teach a Childrenõs Sunday School 

Class.  By having the same teacher each Sunday, who was not a parent of one the children, it 

was hoped that this class would grow over time. The SPPR did secure a teacher and this class 

has been in place for six weeks, but there has been no increase in attendance.  Although there is 

only one child in this class, SPPR is committed to continue the Childrenõs Sunday School Class in 

hopes that attendance may increase. 

 In an effort to determine what type of childrenõs programs would be supported, SPPR 

contacted every parent of every child in our church, and also contacted former church mem-

bers who have children that would potentially participate.  As a result of this contact it was  

determined that there is no support for a Wednesday night or late Sunday afternoon or evening 

childrenõs program.  With one exception, there is no support for a Childrenõs Sunday School 

Class.  But there was agreement that a Childrenõs Church Program would be supported.  It is 

for this program that SPPR has sought volunteers and will be implementing this program soon. 

 The SPPR committee has been supportive of and will continue to support childrenõs 

programs to which the parents are willing to commit and support.  Program suggestions are 

always welcome.  I would like to thank each member of the SPPR Committee for their input, 

effort and dedication to developing a successful childrenõs program. 

           - Dan Aldridge, Chair, SPPR Committee 

         May 14 



United Methodist Men  
 

   All men of Winterville UMC are welcomed to meet 
ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ муǘƘ Ϫ сΥол ǇƳ ŀǘ [ƻŎƻΩǎ 
in Athens. 
    Our trash pickup day is scheduled for Saturday, 
May 13 @ 8:30 AM. 
                                                              Thank you, 
                                                    Johnny 

ALTAR FLOWERS  
You may place flowers in honor OR in memory of a loved one on their birth-

day, anniversary, retirement, etc. To put flowers in the sanctuary, please sign up 

on the flower calendar in the Administrative Hall.  Let Kristy know what you would like 

printed in the bulletin. 

Young at Heart  
 

   Fifteen of us journeyed to Toccoa. We had a 

guided tour of the Currahee Military Museum. After 

a great lunch we visited Toccoa Falls. Many were 

ready to spend the rest of the day relaxing under 

the water fall. Duty called and we headed back, 

stopping at camp Toccoa to see where the 101st 

airborne trained. One small ice cream stop on the 

way back made for a good friendship trip.  
      Sign up sheet is in hallway for our May 
15th trip. We'll leave for Clayton Georgia to      

explore Rabun County History museum. After lunch 

we will stop by Tallulah Falls History and Nature 

Center (walk to gorge overlook is optional).  Hope 

you all sign up and enjoy a day with friends.   

                                                    Linda & Charley  

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

United Methodist Women  
 

   Our next meeting is May 9th. It is covered dish. We will meet at Judy Aldridge's home 

at 6:30 pm. Judy Aldridge and Carol Hodges will provide the meat.  Judy Aldridge will 

present the program. We had a great meeting in April, our guest speaker was Megan 

Almon (daughter of Tony and Debbie Tolbert). She is employed at Life Training Institute 

(LTI). Megan was such an inspiration to those of  us that were present. If you would like 

for me to invite her back again let me know and I will ask her to return. She will bless 

you tremendously. I would like to thank each lady that attends our meetings and to 

those that are with us in spirit due to illnesses and just can not make it.  

    We will be participating in the Marigold Festival and we are willing to take all cakes, 

baked goods or goodies that you would like to donate. Men feel free if you wish to  

donate goodies for us to sell at our booth. We need all baked goods at the church on 

Friday, May 19.   
   The Winterville UMW will be sponsoring a new Local Mission Project called Family 

Treatment Court FTC). Each person that is in this intensive program has to commit to 

18 months. I will be getting a basket and a list together in case you would like to support 

a local charity/ mission project.  We are not talking about expensive items (examples: 

hand soap-alcohol free, soaps, shampoo, Tide, etc.). We will be sponsoring the FTC 

graduation that takes place 4-25-17. There will be 3 graduating from this program and I 

plan to attend. 

    We will be sponsoring the Mother's Day bulletin again this year. Please send your 

names to Kristy.  

                                                                                                             Carol Hodges 
 

*****************************************************  
The United Methodist Women will sponsor a Motherôs Day souvenir booklet on May 14 

in honor or in memory of your/a mother.  Cost is $1 per listing.  Proceeds will go toward 

their service projects.  Contact any member of the UM Women, drop this form in the of-

fering plate or you may mail it to P.O. Box 30, Winterville, GA  30683 

 

DEADLINE:  MAY 8TH ðNO names added after this date. 

 

IN HONOR     

Motherôs Name ___________________________________________________ 

 

IN MEMORY  

Motherôs Name___________________________________________________ 

 

Given by: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                     

Wesley Woods Motherõs Day Offering will 

be collected on May 14.  

We live in a society that is rapidly aging, and many 

elderly individualsðeven those who have worked 

hard and have saved for retirementðoutlive their 

available funds for housing.  Wesley Woods Senior 

Living is one of the important ministries of the North 

Georgia Conference.  Wesley Woods provides homes 

for more than 1,800 older adults in 10 communities 

across North Georgia.  The Wesley Woods Motherôs 

Day Offering helps to provide for the continued living 

environments for persons whose funds have been de-

pleted. 

May 29 

The church office will 

be closed in  

observance of  this 

day. 

OPEN HOMES, OPEN HEARTS  

 

Hallie Cheek, LCSW, works as Medical Foster 

Home Coordinator for the Department of Veteran 

Affairs in Athens.  There is a need for persons living 

within 50 miles of the clinic on Highway 29 North 

who are willing to open their homes and their 

hearts to provide care to veterans. If you would like 

more information about how you might help please 

feel free to contact Hallie at (706) 945-9447 or 

email her at Hallie.cheek@va.gov. 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri  Sat  

 

 

 

       

1 
 

Girl Scouts, 6 pm 

Peggy Gibson will be in the 

office as Kristy will be off. 

2 

 

   Banquet hall reserved by  

   American Legion, 5:30 pm 

 

3  4 

 

                  Community Worship 
                   Meet around the                  

                   flagpole, noon                                                                                        
T.O.P.S., 5:30 pm        T.O.P., 5:30 pm 

5  

 

Banquet hall reserved by  

   American Legion, 5:30 pm 

 

 

6 

Rise Against Hunger  

Packaging Event, banquet hall,  

      9 AMñunloading 

    10ñAM packaging 

7 

 

8 

 

 

                               6:30 pm 

9 

 

10 11    

T.O.P.S., 5:30 pm 

12 13   
 
 

UM Men Trash pickup,  

   8:30 AM  

 

14 

 

 

 

 
 

15 

 
                                                                        

                            

 

16 

 

 

                 7 pm  

17 18 

 

 
T.O.P.S., 5:30 pm 

19 20  

21 22 23 

Banquet hall reserved, 6:30 pm 

Conference room reserved, 6:30 

pm by American Legion and Aux-

iliary Ladies 

24  

 

Last meal til the fall,  

covered dish, 6:15 pm 

 

Choir practice, 7:15 pm 

25 

T.O.P.S., 5:30 pm 

26 27   

28 29 30 

 

 

31  

 

   

       

   2017                            

6:15 pm 
7:15 pm 

6:15 pm 
7:15 pm 

MOTHERõS DAY 

     Worship: 8:45 AM 
     11 AM & Communion  
Sunday School:  Kids 9:40    Adult: 9:45    

Wesley Woods Mothers  

    Day Offering  

Worship: 8:45 & 11 AM 

Sunday School:  
    Kids 9:40     Adult: 9:45  

Worship: 8:45 & 11 am 

Sunday School:  Kids 9:40    Adult: 9:45  

Coy Gibson  

Joyce Brodnax  

Joan Cox-Derda  

     7 pm  

6 pm 

Shauna Smith  

Spencer Waldroup  

 8:45 AM 

6:30 pm @ Locoõs 

Worship:  

8:45  
 

   11 am  SCHOLARSHIP          
              AWARDED  
 

Sunday School:   
    Kids 9:40    Adult: 9:45  

Trip to Clayton, 

Georgia 

6:15 pm 
   7:15 pm 

Breakfast, 

6:30 AM 

 

UM Women 

bake sale 

Thanks for Our Freedom  

Veterans Appreciation Day 

Memorial Service, 10:30 AM 

Hodges BBQ, lunch, 11 AM 

Edith George  

Johnathan Pulliam  
Jenna Pulliam 

Huel Pass Nancy Kelley  

Jimmy George  

Jimmy Hancock  

Michelle Vetter  

Rocellia Cammuse  
Russ Wagner, Jr.  

Bonnie Meeter  

Luke Gabriel  Marshall Welsh  

Dusty Hughes  

Greg Derda   

Mike Dunbar  
Addison Campbell  

Patty Boyd  

Gwen Lott  


